
7/30/                                                                          Print

Subject: RE: Kempe Hall - Meeting on Monday 16th February 2015 at 7pm [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

From: Simon James (Simon.James@enfieldhomes.org)

T0: Monica.Kaur@enfieldhomes.org; patsyyull1@hotmail.com; laneslandscapes@hotmail.co.uk; wllarn@aol.com;

hayleyjpage@hotmail.co.uk;

:gary.nikki@talktalk.net; anamillwood@yahoo.co.uk;lou.demseventmanagement@gmail.com; re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Thursday, 26 February 2015, 11:30

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Committee Members

I enclose a letter with respect to the ongoing issues at Kempe Hall.

Regards

Simon James

Head of Business Development Enfield Homes

From: Monica Kaur 

Sent: 17 February 2015 16:15

To: patsyyull1@hotmail.com; laneslandscapes@hotmail.co.uk; wllarn@aol.com; hayleyjpage@hotmail.co.uk;

gary.nikki@talktalk.net; anamillwood@yahoo.co.uk; lou.demseventmanagement@gmail.com; re_wired@ymail.com 

Cc: Simon James Subject: Kempe Hall - Meeting on Monday 16th February 2015 at 7pm [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Kempe Association Members

Thank you for meeting with us yesterday evening at Kempe Hall.

Just to confirm that the following was discussed and agreed:

Concerns were raised about the financial income of Kempe Hall, how this was being utilised and the lack of audited 

accounts.

Concerns about the management of the hall in relation to the bookings taking place, the different charges and how this again 

is being accounted for Lack of a structured governance framework in place to manage the association and also the hall

After a lengthy discussion the following was agreed:
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